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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
Request ID: REQ06173 
 
 
 
Thank you for your recent request for information. Your request has been considered 
under the above Act.  
 
You have requested the following information:  
 
Regarding the clinical staff in your health visiting teams, on 1st February of 2016, 2017, 
2018 and 2019:  
   
 
1. Who provided/employed the health visitors commissioned by your local authority? 
Please also provide their email address.  
 

February 2016: Coventry & Warwickshire NHS Partnership Trust  
February 2017: Coventry & Warwickshire NHS Partnership Trust  
February 2018: Coventry & Warwickshire NHS Partnership Trust (CWPT)  
CWPT can be contacted via: enquiries@covwarkpt.nhs.uk   
 

February 2019: South Warwickshire NHS Foundation Trust (SWFT)  
SWFT can be contacted via: communications@swft.nhs.uk   
   
2. How many whole time equivalent clinical staff (with caseloads) coded as health visitors, 
by NHS pay band, were employed by that organisation in your health visiting teams?  
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Coventry City Council does not hold this information, we are therefore advising you as per 
Section 1 (1) of the Act. This is because the Health Visiting Service has been commissioned from 
the providers detailed below.  To advise and assist you further please contact:  
  
Coventry & Warwickshire NHS Partnership Trust – enquiries@covwarkpt.nhs.uk  
South Warwickshire NHS Foundation Trust – communications@swft.nhs.uk  
   
3. How many whole time equivalent clinical staff (with caseloads) who are NOT coded as 
health visitors, by NHS pay band, were employed by that organisation in your health 
visiting teams?  
  
See response to Q2.    
  
4. How many children under-5 years of age were there in your local authority area?  
 

Based on NOMIS population data:  
February 2016: 23,700  
February 2017: 23,300  
February 2018: 23,000  
February 2019: Data not available.   
   
5. Currently, who is the responsible manager for the health visiting service? Please also 
provide their email address  
 

Helen Lake, Interim General Manager, South Warwickshire Foundation Trust  

Helen.lake@swft.nhs.uk 
 

Jo Smith, Senior Commissioning Manager, Coventry City Council.  
Joanne.smith@voventry.gov.uk 
 

 
The supply of information in response to a freedom of information request does not 
confer an automatic right to re-use the information. You can use any information supplied 
for the purposes of private study and non-commercial research without requiring further 
permission.  Similarly, information supplied can also be re-used for the purposes of news 
reporting.  An exception to this is photographs. Please contact us if you wish to use the 
information for any other purpose. 
 
Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are 
looking for is already published on the Council’s web site and in particular its FOI/EIR 
Disclosure log, Council's Publication Scheme, Open Data and Facts about Coventry. 
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our 
response. Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt 
of our response to your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk 
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information 
Commissioner, who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email casework@ico.org.uk.  
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.  
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Yours sincerely 
 

 
Liz Gaulton 
Director of Public Health & Wellbeing 
 
 




